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BELO SUN ANNOUNCES FILING OF TECHNICAL REPORT

TORONTO, March 31, 2014 — Belo Sun Mining Corp. (TSX:BSX) reports that
further to its news release dated February 20, 2014, it has filed a technical report
(the “Technical Report”) in respect of the Company’s 100%-owned Volta Grande
gold project in Para State, Brazil (the “Project”).

The Technical Report, entitled “Preliminary Economic Assessment, NI 43-101 Volta
Grande Project, Para, Brazil’, dated March 31, 2014, was prepared by Oy
Leuangthong, PhD., P.Eng. Lars Weiershauser, P.Geo.,Jean-Francois Couture,
PhD., P.Geo, Gordon Zurowski, P.Eng., Lyn Jones, P.Eng., and Justin Taylor, P.Eng.,
each of whom are independent “qualified persons” as defined by National Instrument
43-101. The Technical Report has been issued on March 31, 2014 and may be
found under the Company’s profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com.

About the Company

Belo Sun Mining Corp. is a Canadian-based mineral exploration company with a
portfolio of properties focused on gold in Brazil. Belo Sun’s primary focus is on
advancing and expanding its 100% owned Volta Grande Gold Project, located in
Para State. Belo Sun trades on the TSX under the symbol “BSX”. For more
information about Belo Sun please visit www.belosun.com.

For further information, please contact:
Mark Eaton, President and CEO

Belo Sun Mining Corp.

(416) 309-2137



